
 
 
 
 
 
March 16, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 850 
RE:  Changes in Queretaro, Mexico Ramp Service, Effective April 9, 2007 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective April 9, 2007 all the cargo that has the origin or destination city of Queretaro, will be 
handled through the San Luis Potosi ramp only.  We will work with existing customers to 
convert their business to the San Luis Potosi ramp, and we can offer either our PacerMex 
NonStop ramp-to-ramp service to San Luis Potosi, or our PacerMex Door service to the 
Queretaro area.  The San Luis Potosi ramp would also serve the origins or destinations of:  
Celaya, Zacatecas, Aguascalientes and Guadalajara. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development representative.  
 
We appreciate your business. 
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